August 21, 2016
Dear Keith:

After putting off estate planning for much too long, we were overwhelmed with the thought of
beginning the process. How lucky we were to have found Keith Black to help us. All our concerns
or worties were immediately dispelled upon our first meeting with Keith. His knowledge and
professionalism is equaled by his kind and caring demeanor. Keith put us at ease by answering all
our questions and taking his time to ensure that we understood every step of the process. We
honestly felt as though we were working with a close friend or family member, rather than an
attorney we just met. Our parents have already met with Keith to handle their estate planning based
upon our recommendation, and we will continue to confidently recommend Keith to our friends
and family.

Keith Black’s integrity and hard work make him an exceptional lawyer and a wonderful person. We
are so pleased to have worked with him. Thank you, Keith, for helping make our family’s future

secure.

Valerie and Brian K.



